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Carl Silbersky to step down as BIMobject CEO – 
search process for a new CEO initiated

The Board of Directors for BIMobject AB announces that Carl Silbersky is leaving his position as 
CEO of BIMobject AB, effective as of 21 September 2022. Martin Lindh, CFO, will take over as 
Interim CEO as the Board initiates the search process for a new CEO

Peter Bang, Chairman of the Board in BIMobject AB, states:

“On behalf of the Board, I want to thank Carl for his accomplishments, dedication, passion and hard 
work. Over the past three years, Carl Silbersky has successfully managed to transform BIMobject 
into a SaaS (Software as a Service) company as well as strengthened the overall capital structure. 
This has been achieved while facing Covid-19 as well as impact from challenging market 
conditions. Recently BIMobject has also entered into managing environmental data via the 
acquisition of a majority stake of Prodikt, www.prodikt.com”.

“We are currently working on a new strategy with a stronger focus on value creation and 
profitability in relevant segments plus the ongoing integration of Prodikt supporting the 
sustainability agenda. Together with Carl, we have concluded that a new CEO is needed to steer 
the company during its next phase”, says Peter Bang. 

“BIMobject will always be very close to my heart. Through digitalisation and the use of BIM-
objects, architects and engineers make smarter decisions during the construction phase, enabling 
them to build more sustainable and reducing CO2 emission. I am very proud of having being part 
of this global, purpose-driven tech company” says Carl Silbersky.

“Martin Lindh has been CFO during the last 1,5 years, and we are glad to announce that he will take 
the Interim CEO position”, says Peter Bang. 

The search for a new CEO will start immediately

For more information, please contact:

Martin Lindh – Interim CEO
Phone: +46 40 - 685 29 00
E-mail: ir@bimobject.com

mailto:ir@bimobject.com
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About BIMobject

We can’t go on building like we do today. BIMobject is on a mission is to digitalise construction for 
a more sustainable future. We’re a global marketplace for the construction industry, that provides 
architects and engineers with the information and inspiration they need to design buildings faster, 
smarter and greener.

With 2,000+ building product brands* and 100 of the world’s top 100 architect firms among our 
users, we power digital building design worldwide. In 2021, the company had annual net sales of 
SEK 120 million.
 
BIMobject's shares are traded on Nasdaq First North under the ticker: BIM.
Certified Advisor: FNCA Sweden AB, info@fnca.se 

* Defined as the number of unique brands (including subsidiaries with separate product ranges) with 
products available for download on bimobject.com.

This information is information that BIMobject is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market 
Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact 
persons set out above, at 2022-09-21 18:00 CEST.
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